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General Assistance

Our general aid has made a huge impact this year as we head into the last

quarter. With having helped over 38 families who received assistance in

many areas such as utility and phone bills, rental and mortgage

assistance, automotive repairs, equipment and uniforms, and gift cards to

help with essential needs and gas.

We have also contributed to a few sport and club teams helping several

families with dues, expenses, fees, equipment and uniforms.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=4cd790b4-c5c0-4ead-b46d-a14dc058a9d9


One of the families we assisted with son was in a hit and run accident while he was on his

motorcycle. He had just purchased the motorcycle and did not have vehicle insurance.

He is currently in an induced coma as all of his major bones are broken. We assisted this

family by making their November mortgage payment.

Another family that we assisted with was a single mother who is currently living in a

SAFE house with her two children eight and ten. She recently left an abusive relationship

and was relocating from Farmington to Albuquerque. During this relocation she ran into

car trouble and desperately needed to get her car fixed. We assisted this family by paying

the tow and vehicle repair bills.

  

Thank you for your continuous support!

Happy Halloween from the Los Ojos Familia!!!
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